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Welcome	to	Vascular	Pathways,	the	biannual	e-newsletter	for	the	UPMC	Division
of	Vascular	Surgery	Residency	and	Fellowship	Program.	This	publication	aims	to
keep	program	graduates	and	friends	up	to	date	about	program	news	and
accomplishments.

Residents and Fellows Graduation 2019
The	Division	of	Vascular	Surgery	celebrated	its	two	graduating	fellows	–	Drs.	Kathryn	Fong	and
Lindsey	Haga	–	and	two	graduating	residents	–	Drs.	Natalie	Sridharan	and	Jason	Wagner	–	on
June	21,	2019	at	the	Pittsburgh	Golf	Club.

Drs.	Haga	and	Sridharan	joined	the	faculty	in	the	UPMC	Division	of	Vascular	Surgery	in
Pittsburgh	this	August.	Dr.	Fong	will	join	the	faculty	at	Palmetto	Health	in	Columbia,	SC	and	Dr.
Wagner	is	joining	Sarasota	Vascular	Specialists	in	Sarasota,	FL.

In	addition,	we	honored	this	year’s	recipients	of	the	Division’s	vascular	teaching	awards.
Richard	Redlinger,	Jr.,	MD,	was	also	honored	with	the	Henry	T.	Bahnson	Teacher	of	the	Year
Award	in	Vascular	Surgery	for	2019	and	our	first	year	resident,	Bowen	Xie,	MD,	was	honored
with	the	David	L.	Steed	Teaching	Award	in	Vascular	Surgery	for	2019.

Congratulations	to	all!

16th Annual Pittsburgh Vascular Symposium

The	16th	Annual	Pittsburgh	Vascular	Symposium	was	held	at	the	Fairmont	Pittsburgh
Downtown	this	past	May	30	–	June	1,	2019.	

This	year’s	program	included	case	presentations,	debates,	and	a	multidisciplinary	panel	of
national	and	international	leaders	in	the	treatment	of	vascular	disease.	The	conference	was
attended	by	more	than	170	people	and	featured	a	wound	care	session,	as	well	as	a	session
dedicated	to	Advance	Practice	Providers.	The	Pittsburgh	Vascular	Symposium	continues	to
stand	as	a	benchmark	forum	for	the	exchange	of	innovative	ideas	in	vascular	medicine.

Save the Date – 17th Annual Pittsburgh Vascular Symposium
Thursday,	May	21	to	Saturday,	May	23,	2020
Fairmont	Pittsburgh	Downtown
Pittsburgh,	Pennsylvania

Join	us	next	May	21-23,	2020	as	the	Pittsburgh	Vascular	Symposium	reconvenes	at	the
Fairmont	Pittsburgh	Downtown.	We	hope	to	see	you	there!

More	information	will	be	available	soon,	but	in	the	meantime,	SAVE	THE	DATE!

Accomplishments
Michel	Makaroun,	MD	provided	his	Presidential	Address	at	the	2019	Vascular	Annual
Meeting	this	past	June.	Many	of	our	current	residents,	fellows,	faculty,	and	alums	were
present	to	see	the	address	and	to	enjoy	the	SVS	Foundation	Gala	Event	that	followed.

Rabih	Chaer,	MD	was	named	to	the	American	Board	of	Surgery	Vascular	Surgery	Board
for	2019-2025.

Match Results
After	considering	almost	200	candidates	for	our	residency	and	fellowship	positions,	we	are
thrilled	to	welcome	our	two	incoming	integrated	residents,	who	began	with	us	in	June,	and	our
two	fellows,	who	will	join	us	in	July	2020!

Marissa	Jarosinski,	MD,	Resident	in	Vascular	Surgery	
Medical	School:	Rutgers,	Robert	Wood	Johnson	Medical	School

Edward	Oh,	MD,	MS,	Resident	in	Vascular	Surgery
Medical	School:	USF	Health	Morsani	College	of	Medicine

Mirnal	Chaudhary,	MD,	Fellow	in	Vascular	Surgery
Residency	Program:	Wright	State	University	Boonshoft	School	of	Medicine

Mitchell	Dyer,	MD,	Fellow	in	Vascular	Surgery
Residency	Program:	UPMC

We	also	welcome	our	two	newest	fellows,	who	began	their	work	with	us	this	July:

Elica	Inagaki,	MD,	Fellow	in	Vascular	Surgery
Residency	Program:	Boston	Medical	Center

Anthony	Lewis,	MD,	Fellow	in	Vascular	Surgery
Residency	Program:	UPMC

News
Scott	Chapman,	MD,	has	been	named	chief	administrative	fellow	for	2019-2020.	Dr.	Chapman
is	a	second	year	fellow	with	the	Division	of	Vascular	Surgery.

Share Your Publication News

Have	you	had	an	article	published	recently?	Share	this	news	with	the	UPMC	Heart	and
Vascular	Institute	for	inclusion	in	a	new	section	of	the	Our	Research	page	on	the	HVI	website!
Email	the	link	to	your	article,	along	with	a	brief	description,	to	HVIpublications@upmc.edu.

Request for Updates

Please	email	Mark	Byrne	at	byrneme@upmc.edu	with	your	current	email	address	and	any
updates	that	you	might	like	to	share	with	your	colleagues.

We	invite	your	input	as	we	develop	this	newsletter,	as	well.	Vascular	Pathways	is	your
publication	and	we	want	to	highlight	all	of	the	great	work	you	continue	to	do	since	your
residency	and	fellowship	with	the	UPMC	Division	of	Vascular	Surgery.

UPMC	is	an	equal	opportunity	employer.	UPMC	policy	prohibits	discrimination	or	harassment	on	the
basis	of	race,	color,	religion,	ancestry,	national	origin,	age,	sex,	genetics,	sexual	orientation,	marital
status,	familial	status,	disability,	veteran	status,	or	any	other	legally	protected	group	status.	Further,
UPMC	will	continue	to	support	and	promote	equal	employment	opportunity,	human	dignity,	and	racial,
ethnic,	and	cultural	diversity.	This	policy	applies	to	admissions,	employment,	and	access	to	and
treatment	in	UPMC	programs	and	activities.	This	commitment	is	made	by	UPMC	in	accordance	with
federal,	state,	and/or	local	laws	and	regulations.
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